
Congratulations to 

 

Wakil Mir 

 

who is praiseworthy 

in the Pediatrics Academic competition 

at the Department of Paediatrics (Bókay street Unit) of 

Semmelweis University 

for the 2023/24 Academic Year 

and will be awarded an examination benefit for the 6th-year exam. 

 

 

 

 

 


